
 

Family Center PTO Meeting 
May 21, 2025 
  
Attendees 

● Deanna Palagallo (co-president) 
● Shelby Brett (co-president) 
● McKenzie Walter (Secretary) 
● Amy Perry (Director) 
● Stefanie Mott 
● Lauren Hamburg 
● Julie Gullickson 
● Alyssa Clarkin 
● Michelle Snyder 
● Jani Holyan 
● Alli Cayne 
● Marisa Giller 

 
Welcome (Deanna Palagallo and Shelby Brett) 

● Storm check in 
● Thank you for coming 

○ Thanks for work / support this year 
○ Great group for next year and exciting things coming! 

 
Parents as Teachers (Jani Holyan) 

● Thanks for PTO from staff 
○ Advisory council required by state for PAT 
○ Families that haven’t started at FC don’t always know that PAT is a resource 
○ Please share with families about PAT 
○ Don’t have to be in the district to utilize - just enrolled in a program here  

 
Budget Update (Brock Reichart via Shelby Brett) 

● Dollars spent for nature education supplies 
● No other changes to budget 

 
Outreach (Lauren Hamberg) 

● Will forward contacts to outreach chair for next year 
 
Teacher Appreciation (Stephanie Goette) 

● May 5-9 - bagels, Companion lunch 
○ All staff were happy 

 
Fundraising (Stefanie Mott) 

● T-shirts 
○ pre-ordering is live! (only pre-orders offered, shirts delivered to families in the fall) 
○ PTO to offer t-shirts for teachers and staff again 

 
Directors Report (Amy Perry) 

● Resources for those affected by the tornado shared 
● Opportunities to support those affected and/or volunteer time were also shared 

 
Closing (Deanna and Shelby)  

● Playground playdates on June 14, 28 and July 12, 26 - hope to see you there! 

 


